In English we will be reading several books which
will help to support us to make comparisons
between where we live and other places. We will
be looking in depth at the stories to develop our
comprehension skills. We will continue focusing
on writing sentences using the correct
punctuation throughout Year 1 and we will also
continue to use the 'pre-cursive’ handwriting
style. We will learn to add the prefix 'un’ to our
writing and we will learn to add suffixes such as
'ing’, 'er’, 'est’ and 'ed' to form the past fense. We
will write a poem based on our senses.

In Science we will be learning to name the
common plants, trees and animals that we find
around Broadmayne. We will use our senses to
work scientifically and carry out several
investigations. We will also lock at the
changes around us in the season as we head
from Spring to Summer. We will revisit our
learning on materials as we think about houses
and homes.
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In History we will be finding out about how

In ICT we will talk about the
importance of staying safe when using
the internet. We will use the
chromebooks to access websites to
support our learning.

our school has changed. We will look at our
classroom and the school building. We will be
writing questions and interviewing a member
of staff who has worked at the school for a
long time. We will see what we can find out!
We will look at the changes in houses and
homelife. In geography, we will learn about
the differences between urban and rural
settings. We will look at the geography of our
school. In RE we will learn about Judaism and
why Shabbat is important to Jewish people.

In Art we will be carrying out art
in our natural environment at
Broadmayne to support our
geography work. In Design

Technology we will be making our
own houses with junk modelling.
We will incorporate a hinge for
the door and windows.

In Maths we will be looking at numbers up to 50.
We will be learning to understand place value and
we will learn to use a 100 square. We will continue
to practice addition and subtraction and will visit
multiplication and division. We will practice
counting in 2's, 5's and 10's. We will practice

In Music we will practise singing during
singalong. We will also learn new songs
to help with our learning. We will

practise keeping a steady beat, We will
continue to experiment with music
using a range of instruments. School and exploring outdoors to support

In PE we will be taking part in cricket and
tag rugby. We will also be going to Forest

explaining our answers fo calculations or talk

_about our thinking behind our problem solving. |

our learning and development,

In Heartsmart, our focus this half
term will be 'Fake is a mistake. We will
alse think about friendship, what it
means to be a good friend and what we
can do if we have a problem.




